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Single lane closure planned on Van Buren Boulevard on Dec. 22., weather  
permitting. Crews will continue construction during the holiday season with 
no additional traffic control planned.
Happy Holidays from the  
Jurupa Road Grade Separation 
construction team
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TRAFFIC CONTROL
Thursday, Dec. 22
8:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.
Van Buren Boulevard from  
Rutile Street to 52nd Street
A single lane closure is planned on  
southbound Van Buren Boulevard  
then on northbound Van Buren Boulevard  
in the project area. Crews will be replacing 
damaged lane delineators.

A north facing view of the Van Buren Boulevard bridge retaining wall and support 
system. Once these are finished, the next step is to construct the bridge deck.

Please reduce speed and drive with  
caution through the construction area. 

PROGRESS UPDATE 
During the next two weeks, crews plan 
to work on the following,  
weather permitting:
• Continue work on the storm water

pump station and begin construction
on the electrical building

• Work on the Van Buren Boulevard
bridge and retaining walls

• Continue work on Jurupa Road
and the retaining walls Snowy mountains are in the background of the ongoing earthmoving 

operation to backfill the north end of the Van Buren Boulevard bridge 
support system. 




